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Mr. President and Members of Council,
Thank you for the opportunity to report on the Younger Chemists Committee’s most recent efforts.
[Insert Slide 1: ChemLuminaries]
The Younger Chemists Committee (YCC) is pleased to recognize the East Central Illinois and Silicon Valley Local Section YCCs as the winners of our ChemLuminary Awards.
[Insert Slide 2: Mission and Vision]
Building off the momentum of an ACS Strategic Planning Retreat held earlier this year, YCC has been actively executing our new mission, vision, goals and strategies. These goals center on the following: 

[Insert Slide 3: New Strategic Plan]
Both internal and external to the ACS, our members are working to advocate for the unique needs of young and early career chemists. Driven by the evolving chemical enterprise, we are curating, developing, and publicizing information, resources and tools related to diverse career paths for chemists. And finally, in an effort to create a more inclusive Society, the YCC is actively fostering the establishment of communities on a local, regional, national and international level to provide a home for all chemists within ACS. 

[Insert Slide 4: Catalyze the Vote]
Under the umbrella of advocacy, our Committee continues to involve younger chemists in the ACS National Election through our “Catalyze the Vote” initiative. On September 27, we will once again host an interactive Live Virtual Town Hall so younger members can ask the candidates for ACS President-Elect the difficult questions necessary to drive the Society towards future growth.  Please encourage the younger chemists you engage with to join YCC  in voting on October 16. 


The YCC is also grateful that five younger chemists were invited to participate in the 2018 ACS Legislative Summit.  Our enthusiastic and passionate members visited Capitol Hill with ACS Board Members and put in practice the training received in 2017 through Past-President Allison Campbell’s Advocacy Training. 


With the goal of influencing and expanding the Career Resources available to early-career chemists, the YCC engaged both the Committee on Professional Training and the Committee on Economic and Professional Affairs in Boston to initiate working relationship and collaborations. We look forward to seeing how these partnerships empower both Committees to better achieve our goals. 
[Insert Slide 5: ABCChem]
The YCC continues to expand our international reach, with the goal of fostering communities and sharing our rich resources with chemists around the world. Our members presented a “Crash Course on Professional Development” and facilitated an Innovation-themed Networking Event at the inaugural ABCChem meeting in early 2018. 

And, to connect with a broader audience in a more cost-effective manner, our team also organized two “Virtual Networking Events” where younger chemists interested in learning more about ACS and the how to establish their own Local Section YCCs were invited to join in a conversation and exchange ideas. 
[Insert Slide 6: Website]
The new home for all of these efforts and more is our recently revamped YCC website, which complements our strong social media presence.  

Mr. President and Members of Council, thank you for your continued support of younger chemists, and the opportunity to serve in this role. This concludes my final report as Chair of the YCC. 
Natalie LaFranzo, Chair
Younger Chemists Committee
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